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   10th January 2017/ 123                    
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 

 
This week 
 
I hope you all had a restful, enjoyable holiday and your New Year is off to a good start. 
SHINE returns this week at 10am on Saturday the 14th of January. 
The theme for this term is NATURE. We hope that the students will enjoy the activities planned, which are 
designed to raise their attainment and be an extension of their learning experience. 
 
The timings of the sessions will change to 50 minutes this term and is listed below: 
 
10:00-10:10- Arrive and Assembly      
10:10-11:00- Session 1 
11:00-11:50- Session 2 
11:50-12:05- Break 
12:05-12:55- Session 3 
12:55-1:55- Lunch 
1:55- 2:50- Session 4           
2:50-3:00- Assembly and Home     
 
Newsletters by email 
If you would like to receive your Newsletters by email from now on, please give your email address to your 
school SHS practitioner.  
 
Reminders  
We thank you for your support in bringing your child to SHINE every week. Please arrive at school no earlier 
than 09:50 in the morning. If your child is unable to attend one week, please let us know why. On Saturdays, 
please call 0207 6072575 to inform us of any absence. 
SHINE is a fantastic provision offered to your child, which I know you all appreciate very much. However, if 
your child has been absent for two sessions in a row without informing us of reasons for their absence, they 
will be taken off role and another student will be given their place, due to the high demand of students on 
the waiting list. 
 
 
Kind regards 
Eunice Burlingham (Project Manager)  
 

 


